
Bridgett Young
Union
LD 2283
I, Bridgett, am opposed to this bill. I find it to be an absolute infringement upon our 
2nd amendment constitutional rights. We have a right to protect ourselves and the 
right to use the fire arms for hunting. I feel that the people of Maine have time and 
time again expressed the majority feeling towards this issue. 


